Salt Spring Island Firefighters’ Association
105 Lower Ganges Road
Ganges, B.C. V8K 2T1

January 18, 2019

To: Per Svendsen, Chair, Salt Spring Island Fire Protection District

Following SSIFFA elections in January, the full SSIFFA executive was returned for another year
by the membership: Mitchell Sherrin is president, Patrick Byrne is vice-president, Chantelle Pohl
is treasurer and Nancy Purssell has remained secretary. Past president Peter Andress remains a
member of the executive as a director.

The SSIFFA is a member-funded society registered under the B.C. Societies Act. The purpose of
the SSIFFA is to promote and foster the morale and well being of the membership. We
welcomed nine new full members and 11 probationary members this January at our annual
“Meet and Greet”. The SSIFFA currently numbers 59 members (including the recruits). Three
members are on leave.

December and early January activities included fundraising for the Copper Kettle through two
projects, a decorate- the-tree fundraiser and a Christmas Tree Chipping event. The two
fundraisers brought in $450.

We are proud to seryeéxd support our community.

s

Mitchell Sherrin,
President, SSIFFA



